
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, February 9, 2011 

9:00 a.m. 

Elementary Office 

 
The meeting was called to order by Committee Chairperson, Kellie Loeb. 

 

Members Present:  Andrew Swanson, Carol O’Neil, Principal/Pupil Services Director Kris 

Blakeley, Principal Eric Ranzen, Director of Teaching and Learning Lisa Krohn 

 

Others Present:  Ken Johnson, Jamie Hombsch, Jim Martin 

 

Kris Blakeley verified that the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Motion by Swanson/ O’Neil to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion passed. 

 

Club Golf – Discussion continued regarding the Golf Team.  Ken Johnson spoke about a 

plan to establish Club Golf  that would be coached by Herb Harwood.  Possibility of 

expanding this into the Recreation Program this summer to generate enthusiasm for a 

Golf Team in the future.  Motion by O’Neil/Swanson to present to the Board the 

establishment of the Club Golf for this spring.  Motion passed. 

 

Summer School Program: Jim Martin talked about the beginning stages of the Summer 

School program.  It would run for 4 weeks similar to last year.  There was talk about 

extending High School options with the Wisconsin Virtual School and also ACT/SAT 

prep.  Further discussion about monitoring academic achievement through the Summer 

School program was done with input from Lisa Krohn. 

 

Human Growth and Development curriculum was reviewed.   Curriculum Committee 

was present to discuss alignment and curriculum.  Motion by Swanson/O’Neil to present 

the Human Growth and Development Curriculum to the Board of Education.  Motion 

passed. 

 

 Grades 7- 12 course offerings were discussed by Principal Ranzen.  Scheduling is in 

progress.  More information will be presented at the next Curriculum meeting.  

 

The Curriculum Committee discussed high quality instruction and assessment and 

District goals. 

 

Next meeting:  Social Studies, Summer School, and High School scheduling  

 

Motion by O’Neil/Swanson to adjourn.  Motion passed. 

 

Submitted By: 

 

 

Lisa Krohn 

Director of Teaching and Learning 


